
 
 
 
10 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY POSTS (AN147-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article XII of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 13th January, 2003, 
wherein the Committee approved the extension of one post of Project Officer, grade AP4, £19,632 - 
£21,732, and 2 posts of Housing Officer, grade AP2/3, £15,582 - £19,029 in the Improvement and 
Maintenance Unit to work on the Scottish Executive Central Heating Initiative until June 2004. 
 
To ensure the existing standard of service to tenants and as a result of further funding for replacement 
heating and the impact of the new prudential borrowing regime, the Director of Housing and Assistant 
Chief Executive (Management) recommend that these posts be further extended to June 2006. 
 
The cost of the extension of these posts will be met from the Housing Capital Budget. 
 
The Committee’s approval is requested. 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports\2004\april\an147-2004.doc 


